
Christina Gilman 
 

I strongly support the ACC II Regulation that would require new cars sold in Washington state to be
electric. ACC II will help accelerate a quick, smooth and efficient transition to clean electric cars.
By committing the state to a gasoline-free future, ACC II will help make affordable and economical
EVs more available to all. It will save drivers billions of dollars on fuel and maintenance. It will
diminish the air, water, and climate pollution that disproportionately impacts communities of color
and low-income communities.

We must act with urgency to reduce our collective use of fossil fuels. Clean cars are a piece of the
puzzle and an essential one. Please approve this regulation so we can be taking the steps we need to
address the climate crisis.

Thank you.


